
Researchfish Reporting Period 2019 

Just one week left to complete your Researchfish reporting period.  If you are a Principal 

Investigator (PI), of an UKRI, CSO, NIHR or medical charities grant, your funder will have 

been contacting you regarding the annual return.  Research students, funded by UK 

Research Councils, should also have been contacted about their Researchfish submission. 

The 2019 Submission Period, will end on 14 March 2019. Compliance with Researchfish 

reporting is compulsory under the terms and conditions of funding, where PIs fail to 

complete their return within the deadline, funders may impose sanctions on individuals. 

Further information and FAQs can be found on our webpages 

https://www.abdn.ac.uk/staffnet/research/researchfish-3001.php. If you have not received 

an email from your funder, please check your clutter or junk mail folders. 

https://www.abdn.ac.uk/staffnet/research/researchfish-3001.php

